
 



        MASS INTENTIONS 
     

Saturday,  March  2,  2024 
 

 4:00 pm   Helen & Frank Sipics from  
    Frank & Rita Sipics 

 

Sunday,  March  3,  2024 

 

 7:30 am   Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
 9:30 am   George Sr. & George Paul Schimpf from  
  Mary and Gary Buschta & Family 

          11:30 am   Stella Meihofer from M/M William 
              Stauffer 
 
 
 
 
 

        Weekday Mass Schedule 
 
 
 

                      March  4  -  8,  2024 
 

 

Monday             St. Casimir  
 

 8:00 am    Sue Hudock from Anne Marie Bachman 
 

Tuesday            Tuesday of the Third week of Lent  
 

 8:00 am    Jim Reilly from Mary Ellen Reilly 
 

Wednesday       Wednesday of the Third week of Lent  
 

 8:00 am    NO MASS 
 

Thursday          Sts. Perpetua and Felicity, Martyrs  
 

 8:00 am           Gerald Schwoyer from Suzanne Cogswell 
                   

Friday                St. John of God, Religious  
 

 8:00 am             Stephen Pristash from Ron & Joanne Gori 
 
 
 
 

2 Chr 36:14-16, 19-23   *   Eph 2:4-10   *   Jn 3:14-21 
 
 
 
 

      Saturday,  March  9,  2024 
 

  4:00 pm  Michael Knox from Ron & Mary Sierzega 
 
 

      Sunday,  March  10,  2024 

 

  7:30 am        Bernadine Schumaker from Piston Family 
  9:30 am        Parishioners of Holy Trinity 
11:30 am        Helen Anthony from Len & JoAnn Marzen 
 
 
 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation every Saturday from 3:00-3:45pm 
in the Reconciliation Room or upon request.  

Your Sacrificial Offering: 
 

February 25, 2024— Stewardship:  Envelopes: $4,582.00 
Online Giving: $3,108.00 

 

Second Collection—March 9/10—Building Fund 
 
; 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Weekly Eucharistic Adoration will 
be held on Thursday, March 7 from 
6:00-7:00pm. The Sacrament of    
Reconciliation will be available from  

  6:15 to 6:45pm. 
 

   Lenten Devotions 
 

Friday, HOLY HOUR, 6:00—7:00pm 
 

Fridays, Confessions,  6:15—6:45pm 
 

Fridays, Stations of the Cross and Benediction  
7:00pm 

 

Catholic Leadership Institute—All parishes 
in the diocese will be participating in a parish 
survey about discipleship conducted by the 
Catholic Leadership Institute. Holy Trinity 
is on a journey to know, love, and serve Christ 
better and thrive! WE WANT TO HEAR 
FROM OUR PARISHIONERS! Please        
participate in a 10-15 minute Online Disciple 
Maker Index Survey. The survey assesses our 
unique strengths and opportunities.  Share your 
perspective now to help strengthen Holy     
Trinity and better prepare us for the future! All 
responses will be confidential and the parish 
will only receive information about the parish 
as a whole. Type this Online Disciple Maker 
Index Survey link into your browser           
OR go to our online bulletin 
(holytrinitywhitehall.weconnect.com), click on 
“Links” and select the Disciple Maker Index 
Survey link to start the survey. 

https://portal.catholicleaders.org/dmi/
survey/by1b65  

The online link is open now through Wed., 
March 27.  If you prefer, a paper copy of the 
survey, please call the Rectory Office. We at 
Holy Trinity are blessed in many ways.        
Together we will identify our strengths and 
opportunities in greater detail as we strive to 
grow in missionary discipleship. 

 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of  
Robert Frederick, brother of David 
(Rosemarie) Frederick and Eugene 
Koncz, father of Ken (Andrea) Koncz. 

May their souls and all the souls of the faithful 
departed rest in peace. Amen. 
 

 

Join us “live” on our Parish   
Facebook page on Monday, 
March 4 at 6:00pm.  We will 
draw the lucky winner of the six 

          dozen kiffles. 
 
March 9/10—Remember to 
turn your clocks 1 hour 
ahead. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE: COLLECTION ENVELOPES—
Please write checks in blue/black ink ONLY; 
this is a  bank requirement. Also, please      
refrain from taping envelopes shut. Flaps 
can be tucked in instead. Thank you! 
 
REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home 
Admissions: because of the privacy laws, the 
parish does not always receive information 
about parishioners who are admitted to        
hospitals and nursing homes. Please notify the 
Rectory Office of any hospital or nursing home 
admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them and 
we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 
 
 
 

https://portal.catholicleaders.org/dmi/survey/by1b65
https://portal.catholicleaders.org/dmi/survey/by1b65


HOLY APOSTLES RELIGIOUS ED 
Mrs. Linda Johnson, DRE 

WEBSITE—www.holyapostlesre.org 
 

E-mail—HolyApostlesRE@HolyApostlesRE.org 
610-261-0144 

Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. 3:00—8:00pm 
Friday—closed 

 
 

Monday, March 4 and Wednesday, March 6 class 
for Grades 1-7 as scheduled. No class for Grade 8. 
 
Confirmation Practice—March 3  St. Peter’s  1pm 
Confirmation—March 5 at St. Peter’s  4:30pm 
 

Holy Apostles is desperately in need of Teachers 
and/or Subs for next school year. Call the Religious 
Ed office for more information. 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
   1300 Newport Ave, Northampton, PA 
    610-262-9171    e-mail: altngs@ptd.net 

               https://www.goodshepherd-catholic.com 

 
 

School Office Hours: 8:00am-3:00pm, Mon-Fri. 
 

Please join us Wednesdays during Lent at 1:30pm 
for Stations of the Cross at Queenship of Mary 
Church.  
 

Good Shepherd Catholic School has limited space 
available for students entering grades K-8 and Pre-K 
(4 years old).  We are now accepting registrations for 
the 2024-2025 school year for all grades. For more 
info regarding enrollment, please call Erica Nochton, 
Advancement Director at 610-262-9171 or email her 
at msnochtongscs@goodshepherd-catholic.com. 

 

 

Visit our website: GoodShepherd-Catholic.com 

Please pray for our Confirmation students who 
will be confirmed on Tuesday, March 5.            
A Confirmation poster with their names can be 
found  on  the  bulletin  board  at  the  front  side           

      entrance. 
 

Donations accepted at both   
entrances of the church. Please, 
convert all change to bills.    

                
2023 CONTRIBUTION STATEMENTS If you 
would like a 2023 Contribution Statement, please 
write “request a statement” on your envelope, drop a 
note in the collection basket, email, or call the office 
and one will be prepared for you. Statements can be 
picked-up in the church vestibule. 

 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

Shroud Encounter/The Shroud of Turin              
Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary, 2174    
Lincoln Ave., Northampton. Big screen experience, 
Sat., March 9 at 7:00pm. Encounter the Shroud of 
Turin up-close and personal, Sun., March 10 at 
1:00pm. Free will offering. Posters on bulletin boards. 
 

Sacred Heart of Jesus, Bath and Knights of        
Columbus 14464 will be sponsoring a Community 
Breakfast on Sunday, March 17.  All of  your         
favorites will be offered along with the monthly    
special of Potato Pancakes, and Irish Coffee. Adults 
$11, children $5, under 6 free. Church Auditorium, 
117 Washington St, Bath – 7:00-11:00am. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Redner’s - Save-A-Tape receipts are greatly          
appreciated. Please drop receipts in the collection  
basket, in the box in the vestibule, or mail to the    
Rectory.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

"An Overview of Synod Topics and Participants" 
will be the focus of the Mini-Retreat at St. Francis 
Retreat House, Easton, on Mon., February 19.   
After the 6:00 pm meal, Fr. Pat McCloskey will    
present from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm.  Register 
at stfrancisretreathouse.org (click retreats tab, then 
dropdown mini-retreats) or call 610-258-3053 ext. 0.  
Onsite participant's donation is $35 (registration   
closes on February 9 at 4:00 pm); virtual is $20 
(closes on February 14 at 4:00 pm).    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Young parishioner and Altar Server, Madison Bo-
dor, underwent major surgery on  December 15 to 
remove a brain tumor. Prayers are needed for Madi-
son for her   recovery. Also, donations for medical 
and family        expenses are being accepted.  If you 
care to                contribute, please visit their Go-Fund
-Me page                        https://
www.gofundme.com/f/8tx6hu-madis-medical-bills?
utm_campaign=p_cp+sharesheet&utm_medium 
=copy_link_all&utm_source=customer or for cash/
check donations call Stacy Menecola at 610-657-8296 
for more information. 
            
 
 
 
 
2024 Mass Intentions Book is open for               
parishioners to schedule Mass intentions. At this 
time, two weekend Masses and three weekday 
Masses may be scheduled PER FAMILY. Mass 
donation is $10/Mass. Note: Until further notice,       
if you are requesting masses for deceased family 
members and there are Masses to be said on file     
from funerals, these requests will be used first.   
 

 
 
 

REMINDER for Hospital/Nursing Home Admis-
sions: because of the privacy laws, the parish does 
not always receive information about parishioners 
who are admitted to hospitals and nursing homes. 
Please notify the Rectory Office of any hospital or 
nursing home admissions so Msgr. Dan can visit them 
and we can keep your loved one in our prayers. 
 

Please remember to update the Parish Office if you 
change your e-mail address or your phone number  or  
remove your landline so we can keep our Database     
current.   Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The First Noel – Woodloch – March 11-15, 
2024  $663 pp double occupancy (single $910).  Cas-
tles of New York  (1000 Islands) – April 23-26, 
2024  $784 pp double occupancy (single $1,013) Fly-
er available.  All Checks made payable to St. Jo-
seph the Worker Church and mailed to Sue 
Mueller  5211 Wagon Wheel Dr., Schnecksville, PA 
18078. Buses leave from St. Joseph the Worker. For 
reservations or more information call Sue at (610) 
392-2957 or email at  suemueller45@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Has your son or daughter graduated from high 
school or college this year and entered the working 
world?  Congratulations!  Reminder, young adults 
entering the work force and staying in the area should 
become a registered active member of the parish and 
start receiving envelopes. If they need a certificate of 
eligibility to become a sponsor for Baptism or      
Confirmation they must be an active/participating 
member.  Young adults will be removed from our  
data base at the age of 24 if they do not register. 
Young adults please call the parish office to register. 
 
 

 
 

WATER BOTTLES—If you have empty water     
bottles from Epiphany or Easter, please return them to 
the box in the Church main vestibule.  We will reuse 
them in the future.  Thank you. 
 

 
 
 
 

Good Shepherd Catholic School is accepting        en-
rollment for the 2023-2024 school year for        stu-
dents entering grades K-8, Preschool (3 years old) 
and Pre-K (4 years old). For more information      re-
garding enrollment or to set up a tour, please call Mrs. 
Lauri Tripaldi, Advancement Director at       610-262-
9171/ email mrstripaldigscs@gmail.com. 
 

 
 

ONLINE GIVING—use our website link      
holytrinitywhitehall.weconnect.com or      

https://osvhub.com/holy-trinity-whitehall/giving/funds 
 

Need Help? 1-800-348-2886 
Thank you for your contributions. 

K of C #4050  - Lenten Fish Dinners 
will be held 5pm-7pm on March 8 and 
March 15 at St. John the Baptist Social 
Hall, Chestnut and Ruch Sts. Enjoy    

Dine-in or Carry Out. Adult Fish Dinner $15; Child Fish 
Dinner $10; Pierogie Dinner $10; Child mac & cheese 
$5. All proceeds support the council’s Charity Fund!    
https://KofC4050.org. 

 

Saturday, March  30 at 10:00am        
Annual Easter Egg Hunt Ages 0-12. 
Sign-up sheets are available on the side 
bulletin boards until Sunday, March 17. 
Please Note: we have increased the age 

of participants to age 12. Sign ups will close on      
Sunday, March 17. We will also accept wrapped  
Easter Candy donations in the boxes found in both 
vestibules until Sunday, March 17.  NOTE:  NO plastic 
eggs needed this year. 
 

PIEROGIES—Your help is needed on Monday,          
March 11, from 7:00-8:00am for dicing potatoes and on 
Tuesday, March 12, from 7:00-8:00am setup,            
8:00-11:30am pinching, and 11:30am-2:00pm clean up / 
kitchen help.  

 

March 28 - During the Mass of the Lord’s 
Supper, Msgr. Dan will wash the feet of 
parishioners.  If it has never been your 
honor to have your foot washed or you 
would like to do it again, please call the 
Rectory to have your name added to the 

             list of participants. 
 

Good Shepherd Catholic School Senior Drama will be 
performing Finding Nemo Jr. on Friday, March 22 at 
7pm and Saturday, March 23 at 9:30am. Tickets are 
$5.00 and available through the school. Call the office 
(610-262-9171) for ticket information.  
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